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Greetings Serrans and Friends!!!   
 
We are blessed with many vocations in our diocese. We at Serra Club 
of Kansas City North are committed to praying for and supporting 
vocations. 
 
Special thanks to everyone that made the Seminarian Picnic a 
success. We had great support from the Knights of Columbus of St. 
Therese, our host parish. Good people from our local Serra Club, the 
Downtown Serra Club and Southeast Club helping for a good cause. 
Twenty-Five seminarians were introduced and numerous priests 
from the diocese lent their support to these young men. 
 
With our prayer, our meeting programs, our funding and our efforts 
of support, we hope to create an environment for ourselves, for the 
12 Northland Parishes, and in the homes of families of young men 
and women where the Holy Spirit can stir the hearts of these men 
and women to serve God in a committed life. 
 
We have completed our 2016 “Trip to Rome” raffle. Our funds 
support the vocation efforts of our parishes and Diocese. Thank you 
for your wonderful involvement and congratulations to Cheryl and Ed 
Wills of “Our Lady of Hope”. 
 
We have a big need for more “Hands”. Join us in this important task. 
Your faith will grow and our faithful clergy will grow in kind. 
 
Wayne 

 

A Note from Our 
President 



A Note About 

Our Chaplain! 

 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Father Barlett draws the winning Vatican Raffle ticket! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Due to the lack of Internet Service at 
St. Andrew’s, Father Barlett was unable to 

provide a note for this newsletter. 
However, he has participated 

tremendously at our Serran events. See 
the pictures of him below! He promises to 

have words of wisdom for our next 
newsletter. 

  

June Mass and Blessing Newly Installed Officers 



  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pris Pawlikowski is honored!   

Pitching For Priests           Seminarians’ Picnic 

Our Vatican Raffle Winners! Cheryl and soon to be ordained- 
Ed Wills! 



Mark Your Calendar 
July: 

 
  28th          

 
August: 

  3rd        
 
   5th   

  
 10th  
 
  14th         
  
 24th                        
  
       

September: 
 

  19th                  25th Annual Priest and Seminarian Appreciation Day.   
                                   For more information, call (816)560-2992. 
         
 Upcoming Programs           VP Programs – Sandy Sutton   Location: St. Andrews 

Aug 16th                      Melissa Ohden  (TBD)       

Sep 20th                       Frank DiNovo (BHI) “Knowing and Loving the Church” 

Oct 12th                        Wine and Dine 

Nov 15th                        Steve Pierce, District Governor  

 
Note from the Editor:  All pictures and articles must be received by the Editor no later than Sep 29th, 2016 in 
order to be included in the September-December Newsletter.  Pictures appreciated from you! 

  Anniversary, Death of St. Junipero Serra 

Holy Hour for Church Vocations Christ the King Adoration Chapel   7 P.M. 

Holy Hour for Church Vocations St. John Francis Regis Chapel   11 A.M. 

Seminarians’ Lake Retreat hosted by the Serra Club of KCMO. 

Religious Sisters Appreciation Day St. Patrick’s Parish Hall, K.C., KS 
3-6 p.m. hosted by Serra Clubs in the Archdiocese of KC, KS.

Tri-Club Mass and Meeting with Bishop Johnston and Vocations 
Director Fr. Adam Johnson at Our Lady of Good Counsel,  
3934 Washington, KC, MO 64111; 12 Noon. 


